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June 17,2020

City of La Crosse

Attn: Planning & Development Department
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, W1 54601

RE: Proposal for Temporary Land Use - Berlin Drive

Dear Planning & Development Department,

Wieser Brothers is requesting to place a construction trailer on the West side of the new FedEx
construction property, located on Berlin Drive. The land West of the construction site is currently
owned by the City of La Crosse. (Image 1: Indicates rough location of where we are proposing the
trailer be located.)

Due to the lack of space on the jobsite, we are requesting to place the construction trailer in the City of
La Crosse’s lot to eliminate multiple relocations needed to work around the jobsite. The current area is
a natural vegetation (Image 2) and we can reseed the area once the trailer is removed at the end of the

project.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Paul Limberg,”
VP of Construction
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